
 
 

 

 

 

June 6, 2022 

 
RE: XH & SV 5’ Double Hub Cast Iron Pipe Discontinuation 

 

Dear Tyler Pipe Distributors, 

 
Tyler Pipe’s supplier of Service Weight and Extra Heavy Double Hub Pipe has decided to 
discontinue production of these specialty items.  It is our desire to give you, our valued 
customers, as much lead time as possible to prepare for this change.   
 
Effective immediately, our supplier has limited orders to only accept what is equal to a 
customer’s normal monthly volume.  Our inventory for these items will be limited.  The last day 
to purchase these items will be September 30, 2022 and you will be limited to two months’ 
worth of inventory.  The last shipments for these items will be in December 2022 and will be 
subject to availability. 
  
The 30” Double Hub Pipe in 2”-4” will continue to be produced and offered at this time. 

We appreciate your business and if you have any questions, please contact your Tyler Pipe Regional 
Manager. 

Respectfully,  

 

Sterling Bowman 
Vice President of Sales 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
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